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March 31, 1949

Mr. S. R. Moras
R=3 Bradford
Massachusets

Dear friend:
This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter of
Merch 25th. reporting one of our frequency checks
(March 25th.) for which we thanlk you.
%dﬁéig submitted by your goodself checks with our-..
log for this check, though it 1s really amazing that®oud
signals B8 far as Massachusetbts. » el
By o E
If you are interested in further checking these #
Irequency broadcasts, please be advlised that we are
scheduled as for each last Friday of the month, from
2445 -to 3:00 A, M} Eastern Standard Time.
With nothing further, allow me to remain,
Sincerely,

Mario Acosta
Owner, Station WAEL

Ma/aca



